
 

 

Notice: Delay in Utility Bill Issuance 

 

We would like to inform you that due to a 

technical issue, there will be a delay in the 

issuance of your June utility bill. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause and appreciate your patience 

and understanding during this time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 


